From: crystal love Sent: 25 May 2021 11:56 **Planning** To: Application no. 2021/1813/P Subject: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware - This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Planning Department,

I read with absolute horror the planning application for a 5G mast DIRECTLY outside Primrose Hill.

Not only is Primrose Hill an area of outstanding beauty, it attracts THOUSANDS if not MILLIONS of tourists every year, many of whom spend time on Primrose Hill itself, as well as the locals who enjoy the parks and wildlife.

This is OUTRAGEOUS, to put a potential health risk right next to a park and residential area, exposing potentially millions of locals and tourists to 5G radiation is beyond belief.

That is not to mention the affect on the wildlife in the park itself, the trees, birds, insects etc. Primrose Hill and Regents Park trees contribute to our air quality, any adverse affect from the radiation from these towers could be catastrophic.

Not only would the 5G mast be a BLIGHT ON THE BEAUTIFUL LANDSCAPE OF PRIMROSE HILL it will endanger both the wildlife, residents and visitors.

This MONSTROSiTY must NOT be allowed to destroy the area, either physically or physiologically. either human, tree or wildlife.

THIS MUST NOT BE ALLOWED TO GO AHEAD. THIS MAST MUST BE MOVED ELSEWHERE AND NOT IN THE MIDDLE OF A BEAUTIFUL AREA WITH TWO LARGE AREAS OF WOODLAND WHICH MAY WELL BE AFFECTED, NOT TO MENTION THE PROXIMITY OF THE ZOO.

Please consider this and ensure the monolith corporations DO NOT DESTROY what is ours.

Than	k	VOU	tea	m.

Best wishes.

Crystal Love

Resident, Regents Park Road.